
We want to thank everyone
who made donations to the
library this month. 

We appreciate 
each one!

Tha
nk 
you!
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Spring Hours
Tuesday: 10 am - 7 pm
Thursday: 10 am - 5 pm
Friday: 10 am - 5 pm

The date of the next Library Board meeting
will be on August 21 at 7:00 pm.
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New Purchases
Book Club

The next book club
meeting will be on
June 20 at 7:00 pm.
The book is The Girls in
the Stilt House by Kelly
Mustian.

Recommendations from
members:

Adult Fiction
The Lost English Girl by Julia
Kelly

Adult Non-Fiction
Spare by Prince Harry

Picture Book
Spring Sings for The Grouchy
Ladybug by Eric Carle

DVD
Yellowstone: Season 5, Bullet
Train

Thank You Casino Volunteers!

Thank you to everyone who volunteered for a casino shift in
April. Casinos are a major source of funds for the Friends of

the Milo Library, and we couldn't do it without all of your
help. We appreciate all of your support!

The Last Anniversary by Liane
Moriarty
The Seven Husbands of Evelyn
Hugo by Taylor Jenkins Reid
The Last Thing He Told Me by
Laura Dave
As You Wish: Inconceivable
Tales from the Making of the
Princess Bride by Carey Elwes


